
 
 

 

BRACEBRIDGE RESOURCE MANAGEMENT CENTRE 
TRAIL GROOMING UPDATE 

March 29, 2018 
 

 

 

 
Final grooming update:  
 
Thank you to all the volunteer groomers who have worked all winter to keep the trails 
clear of brush and debris and track set for users to enjoy. Please continue to enjoy the 
trails through spring and summer and refer back to this page once we get snow again 
for updates on grooming.  
 
Trail maps can be picked up at the Town Office or the Bracebridge Sportsplex, Trail 
head or Chamber of Commerce.  
 

For further information contact the Bracebridge Sportsplex 705-645-3037.      
 

                                                  
 

 

 


